
HB 1236 

This bill is a way to bypass CWD in the state of North Dakota. Your job as legislator is to be responsible 
for our state’s trusts. Wildlife belongs to the state and it is your job to protect them and do what is best 
for them. Passing this bill would be undermining the North Dakota Game and Fish and deer, moose and 
elk in the North Dakota. Trusting the North Dakota Game and Fish to do their job might upset some 
hunters in our state but passing this bill could devastate wildlife in the state of North Dakota for decades.  

The North Dakota Game and Fish has nothing to gain by creating laws to protect wildlife, the hunters 
who propose this bill are trying to sidestep these laws so they can hunt over bait. I ask you to put the 
wildlife in the state of North Dakota first and oppose HB 1236 

Please Oppose HB 1236 

 


